
A note from Mr Kelly Student Leadership
Reading Ambassadors

Reading
Newsletter

Hi everyone! I will be sending out
termly reading newsletters to keep
you up to date with all things
reading. 

I hope to provide
recommendations for books and
share the latest releases on offer. 

In September, two reading ambassadors
were selected from each class. They will
have an important role in supporting and
promoting reading in their class. They
will also work with Mr Kelly to organise
and run reading events in school.

Our new reading ambassadors are:

Year 1 - Hayden & Tiya
Year 2 - Robin & Nora
Year 3 - Arlo & Eleanor
Year 4 - Orlaith & Francis
Year 5 - Lucas & Sienna
Year 6 - Dan & Vivienne 
 

Readers of The Month
A huge well done to our Readers
of the Month for September &
October. These children were
picked for their excellent effort
and attitude in reading.

Year 1 - Niamh & Freddie
Year 2 - Tommy & Harriet
Year 3 - Maisie & Isabelle
Year 4 - Georgie & Oscar
Year 5 - Sid & Annie 
Year 6 - Abigail & Lucas

Library Monitors
As well as our reading ambassadors, we
have also selected four library monitors
from Year 5, who will be responsible for
improving, organising and running our
school library.  

Already, they have worked with Mr Kelly
to audit the library and helped order new
books which were delivered this week!

Our new library monitors are Jack, Alfie,
Ava-Leigh and Gabi from Year 5. 



Upcoming Events
6th - 12th November : Children’s Book
Week -  a week to spend time to read and
celebrate books and stories 

Non-fiction November: Try to read a non-
fiction book to celebrate all things
factual. 

13th November: World Kindness Day - a
good opportunity to relate to books with
themes of empathy and understanding.

22nd - 24th November: School Book Fair.
This will run in the hall each afternoon
after school, 3:15 to 4:15 pm. 

Supporting Your Child
With Their Reading
Studies have shown that reading
regularly with your child is one of the
most significant and impactful things you
can do to support their education and
promote a love for reading.

For more guidance and support, visit the
Reading page on our school website.  

In May this year we ran a sponsored
reading event and hosted a book fair
which helped to raise over £2,500 for
our school library.

This week, Liz from Usbourne books
brought in over 350 books to add to
our library, which the children are
so excited to read. 

Thank you for supporting the
events! 

Thank You!

The Impact of Regular
Reading

http://www.weston.halton.sch.uk/page/reading/60051


New Releases 
Here are some of the latest books recommended by
LoveReading4Kids. 

Age 5 + Age 7 + Age 9 + Age 9 +

Recommended Reads
Books by Age
Finding the right books for your child can sometimes be a challenge. The Reader
Teacher shares the best reads, reviews and recommendations for children,
teachers, schools and parents to choose from. Follow the link below to find
recommendations for all year groups:

Books by Year Group   

Reading Gift Guides 

Books for topics provides a range of recommended books matched to topics and
curriculum areas. Follow the link below to find out more:

Books For Topics

Books by Interest

http://www.thereaderteacher.com/
http://www.thereaderteacher.com/
http://www.thereaderteacher.com/christmas/gift-giving-guides
http://www.thereaderteacher.com/christmas/gift-giving-guides
http://www.booksfortopics.com/topics

